
 

 

       

     July 2018 

 

 

Dear Potential Applicant, 

Thank you for showing interest in a teaching position at BSix College. 

Were you to join us, you would do so at a time of change and development.  Following a 

disappointing Ofsted outcome earlier this year, our onus on teaching and learning will be 

further strengthened and our commitment to help students achieve the best possible 

outcomes given renewed focus.  You will be supported and encouraged to enhance your 

practice in an environment which expects hard work and professionalism from its staff but 

which studiously avoids any crude forms of performance management. 

BSix is a place which values teaching and teachers and which is on course to show that 

generating a nurturing ethos for staff is the surest way of effecting a positive learning 

experience for students.  If you are attracted by the prospect of joining a comprehensive, 

culturally-diverse, inner city college and wish to become part of our drive to raise the quality 

of our core business, we would very much welcome you submitting an application 

I look forward to hearing from you. 

Best wishes. 

Yours sincerely. 

 

Kevin Watson  
Principal 


